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Friday 12th February 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We continue to be amazed with the children’s amazing efforts in School and with their remote learning.  
Thanks once again for all of the support you are giving your children with their education; we know it is not 
easy.  
 
Live KIT Calls 
It was so lovely to see so many of our children on the live KIT calls we hosted on Wednesday. It was so nice to 
see the children again and to strengthen the relationship between teachers and children who are not able to 
come in.  Our next live KIT calls will be on Wednesday 25th February 2021 between 3.45 and 4.05.  If you have 
already signed up for calls please follow the same instructions next time to join the call. If you would like 
your child to take part in the next call please complete this FORM and we will add you in and send you 
information on how to join the call. 
 
FSM Vouchers 
If your child is eligible for means tested Free School Meals you should have had contact from a company 
called Wonde to select your voucher. Any issues please get in touch. 
 
COVID19 Test 
If your child is currently attending school and has a positive COVID19 test within 48 hours of being in school 
you will need to contact me (andrew.smith@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk) so we can fulfil our contract tracing 
responsibilities.  Please use the details below to see if you need to report a positive test. 
 
Last Day In School Report If Your Child Has Symptoms And Then A Positive Test Before 
Wednesday p.m. Friday p.m. 
Thursday p.m.  Saturday p.m. 
Friday p.m.  Sunday p.m. 
 
If your child shows symptoms after Sunday p.m. you don’t need to notify the school until we reopen. Thank 
you for your co-operation with this. 
 
Support 
As ever, if you need any help or support please let us know. We have devices if your child needs to borrow 
one, we have lots of food ready to give out the same day if you need it and our Parent Support Advisor is 
available should you need her. 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RT85PNnHcUKtLpeJ5f-0Ng3FHEyvuP9DtshqWd47q_1UQUZZN0wwRVJSNThDOFBKQjZCRjhRU0JCUS4u
mailto:andrew.smith@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk
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Staffing 
Today is Miss Clayton’s last day with us. We wish her well and all the best for the future and thank her for 
her hard work in both of our ederated schools. Today we also say good bye to Mrs Bell and we thank her for 
all of her hard work.  Miss Clarke will be returning from maternity leave to re-join the Robins’ class. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to say a big thank you to the whole staff team who have worked 
tirelessly over the last term to ensure all children get the best possible education at this time. Over the last 
term we have recorded over 700 lessons, made over 1000 keeping in touch calls and made hundreds of calls 
to children who have needed support with this work in additional to full time teaching of the 120 children we 
have on site most days.  Our site, administration and kitchen teams have been working just as hard to keep 
our schools running safely. Many thanks to all of those parents who still contact us with lovely messages of 
thanks and appreciation. The staff really value these. 
 
I hope that you have a lovely half term break.  School reopens for children of critical workers and vulnerable 
children on Monday 22nd February 2021, the same date the remote learning will begin to be uploaded again. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Andrew Smith 
Executive Headteacher 
 


